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28th November 2022 
Reception Christmas Nativity 

 
Dear families, 
 
We would like to invite Amber and Ruby class families to the Reception classes Christmas Nativity on 
Thursday 8th December at 2pm.  
 
In order to ensure we have space for all families to attend we will be limiting tickets to 2 per family. Please 
come to the front office to collect your tickets for the performance. Tickets will be available from 
Wednesday 30th November. 
 
Your Sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
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